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2.17.2020
Library Conference Room #417 10:15-11:15
Attendees: Peter von Allmen, Rachael Borthwick, Andrew Bozio, Riley Filister, Steve Ives, Jina Mao, Feryaz Ocakli
Meeting began at 10:16 am.
1) Ron Seyb shared updated guidelines for the Senior Experience Coda and sought feedback from CEPP. CEPP members offered feedback on the language of the guidelines, which Seyb accepted.
2) Minutes were approved, with a motion to strike the list of attendees from the agenda and to include that list exclusively on the minutes.
3) CEPP considered an updated version of the 2021-2022 academic calendar and approved it.
4) In discussing the language study requirement, CEPP considered the question of ELL and resolved to reach out to the language study requirement working group, as that group has considered this question extensively. The aim is to gain insight from the language study requirement working group and to use it to move forward with recommendations.
5) CEPP also considered the revised language for the proposed new instructions for student evaluations. The committee made several changes to improve that language. 
Meeting adjourned at 11:17 am.

